

Chinese Center on Long Island, Inc.

395 Hempstead Turnpike, West Hempstead, NY 11552 www.chinesecenter.org Tel.: 516-483-7770

November 2017

OFFICERS 2017 - 2019

PRESIDENTS Chris Chiu, Randy Yung

VICE-PRESIDENTS Stephanie Tang Bartoldus Alex Fong Edmund Louie Tony Mok Mona Ng

RECORDING SECRETARIES Bryant Lew, James Vogel

CORRESPONDING SECRETARY Judy Chan

TREASURERS Shirley Shing, Alex Fong

ASSISTANT TREASURER Betty Leong

LEGAL COUNSEL Sharon Cheng

ADVISORS Helen T, Chin, Edward Chung, George L. Wing, Lydia Wong

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

CHAIRMAN Edward Chung

VICE-CHAIRMEN Helen T. Chin, Patty Chow

2017 - 2020 Peter Au Judy Chan Janice Chew Chris Chiu Edward Chung Rita Lee Betty Leong Edmund Louie Linda Sau

2016 - 2019 Stephanie Tang Bartoldus Donna Chan Patty Chow Alex Fong George L. Wing Albert Yim Randy K. Yung

2015 - 2018 Linda Bat Helen T. Chin Bryant Lew Tony Mok Mona Ng Shirley Shing James Vogel Jones Wong Lydia Wong Robert Wong Lotus Wu Dear Members and Friends of CCLI,

The Chinese Center on Long Island (the Center) is celebrating the Chinese New Year - 4716, Year of the Dog with a Celebration Banquet on Saturday, March 3, 2018 at the Good Fortune Restaurant in Flushing, NY. This banquet will celebrate the 58th Anniversary of the Chinese Center on Long Island.

As part of the celebration, a Souvenir Journal is distributed to banquet attendees and advertisers. The Journal highlights the Center's appreciation of Chinese culture interests through language, dance, music and program events.

With this letter,

- Business/Family journal advertisement form is enclosed:
 Please send advertisements/greetings/birthday photos in high-resolution
 jpg or pdf files to <u>cclijournalss@aol.com</u> attn: Journal, no later than
 Friday, February 2, 2018.
 - 1. Advertisements and endorsements from merchants, businesses and organizations are welcomed.
 - 2. Personal greetings from families and friends of CCLI are welcomed.
 - 3. If you are born in the Year of the Dog and would like to be included in the Year of the Dog birthdays' journal page, please email a head shot in jpg or pdf format, or mail a head shot photo with your name written lightly on the back of the photo to the email address or the Center's address above.
- Banquet reservation form for our celebration dinner on March 3, 2018 is enclosed. Reservations will be taken starting at the Thanksgiving program meeting. Take advantage of discounted price if reservations are made by December 31, 2017. Reservation deadline is February 2, 2018 or until all seats are sold.
- Donations of NEW merchandise or gift certificates for the banquet prizes are requested. Please drop them off at the Center labeled with your name and address. If you are donating multiple items, please include a list of the items for a tax deductible letter sent by our treasurer.

We greatly appreciate your support. We hope we can count on your generosity to make this 58th anniversary a spectacular success! The celebration banquet is our major fundraising event for the year. Thank you!

Sincerely,
Board of Directors
Chinese Center on Long Island, Inc.

"Culture, Community, Family"
A NON-PROFIT ORGANIZATION